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DATE:  April 29, 2025 
 
SUBJECT: Extension Notice for Receipt of Bids 
 
RE:  Miller Outdoor Theatre Stage and HVAC Replacement Invitation to Bid 
 
TO:  All Prospective Bidders 
 
 
Houston First Corporation (“HFC”) has elected to extend the deadline for submission of bids 
under the referenced Miller Outdoor Theatre Stage and HVAC Replacement Invitation to Bid. 
Therefore, the relevant provision of the Invitation to Bid is hereby amended and restated as 
follows: 
 

2:00 P.M. on May 8, 2025 (“Submission Deadline”) 
 
This notice becomes part of the referenced Invitation to Bid automatically upon issuance and shall 
supersede any previous specifications and/or provisions in conflict therewith. By submitting their 
bid, bidders are deemed to have reviewed this notice and incorporated its content into their 
submission. 


